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Dear friends of FEISA,

We have started our classes in earnest, and we’d like to share with you the projects we have embarked on.

1.
Scholarship Students

Four First Year students have requested half-scholarships, and this week we shall be visiting their homes to assess their situations and to share with them before we make any decisions.  Please pray for Rut who is going to be making such visits from now on.

2.
Our Academic Activities

On Monday, February 24th we had a very special first meeting with our teaching staff.  It was a time of real spiritual challenge, with a message given by a former student from our first group of FEISA graduates, called Lilian Medina.  Lilian is now the pastor of a church.

At the moment, our Third Year students are preparing their teaching plans under the guidance of Noemi Colman, in the Teaching Practice Department, and this year, we also have two former graduates helping them with their plans.  The students will be teaching 5 year olds in private Christian pre-schools.  
 On March 8th, we started our one year Specialisation Course for qualified Early Years Teachers, to enable them to teach the first three grades of Primary Education.  This will equip teachers to offer an important link between children’s fun and creative preschool activities and more formal primary school learning.  We have 20 students taking the course, 13 of whom are also studying the degree course.

Monday, March 17th, saw our First Year students beginning their classroom experience to make sure they have a real teaching vocation.  They started their academic classes on Monday March 24th, and we praise God we have 24 students enrolled. We continue to pray that more will join them as many other university courses will not yet have started, and there may still be people who are undecided about their future careers.

On Tuesday, April 1st, we shall be starting the Diploma in Leadership Course together with various teachers from St. Andrew’s College. It is part of FEISA’s vision to support the professional development of our staff and so I shall be studying for the Diploma along with the teachers from the College. Please pray that more people will participate and that we shall all be challenged by these workshops.

On Saturday April 5th, we shall be starting a course in Inclusive Education for teachers in the Baptist College of Asuncion and on Saturday April 12th, we shall be offering the same course in FEISA.

3.
Furnishings

We have been able to put up new curtains in all our classrooms and hall, with the invaluable help of Silvia Maidana, our IT teacher and interior decorator.  Two students are also going to be responsible for decorating our new Art Room.

We are so pleased, too, to have installed a new airconditioner in the Teaching Practice Department.
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4.
Toy Library 

We are having some problems in organizing our Toy Library this year.  The person in charge is new.  She is one of our graduates, Pabla Martinez, and she is being helped by two of our scholarship students, who are also new.  Moreover our driver, Tadeo Correa, has had a road accident and broken a bone in his leg.  Please join us in praying for Tadeo’s healing, and that this Toy Library ministry may be undertaken in the best possible way, without any more obstacles.  On Saturday March 22nd, it was taken to the Anglican Church in San Lorenzo. 
5.
A Personal Request

Please pray for me, that I may be able to carry forward the vision of FEISA with wisdom and grace in my relationship with others.  I have already started my on-line English course called “Voxy”. Thank you so much for your all your support and for all your prayers!
Ana









	· The excellent first staff meeting and Lilian Medina’s challenging talk
· The 24 new First Year students
· The 20 teachers preparing to link pre-school and primary school teaching methods
· The new furnishings – curtains and airconditioner
· The way in which outstanding former graduates are contributing to FEISA’s development in the Toy Library ministry and with students’ teaching practice plans 


· For Rut, our Academic Secretary, Counselor and Intercessor, who has some health problems with her heart

· Also for her home visits to assess possible First Year scholarship students

· For more students in the First Year Course

· For Third Year students’ teaching practices in Christian schools

· For the Diploma in Leadership Course starting Tuesday, April 1st: blessing for all participants & more people to enroll

· For the Inclusive Education Courses on Saturdays April 5th and 12th
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